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Dear Parents/Guardians 

We are all moving through some difficult times, with an awful lot of uncertainty. We 
appreciate that this will be very strange for your sons, without the normal social contact 
and face-to-face interactions with his tutor and peers. 

Should your son have any issues whilst working from home, he should raise these with his 
tutor via email. 

The school will continue to update the webpage below with any important information. 

https://www.bishopwordsworths.org.uk/main-school/home/coronavirus-information/ 

We hope you and your families can remain safe during these difficult times. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr D Brown, Head of Lower School  

Mrs M Jenner, Head of Middle School 
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